
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Numeracy, the children will be naming and recognising the properties of 3D 

shapes: cube, cuboid, cone, cylinder and sphere. They will begin to sort 3D shapes 
according to properties. The class will start to order and name the days of the 

week and months of the year as well as recognise and name the seasons 

 
In Literacy, we will be starting a new topic of ‘Rhymes and Patterns’. We will begin 

the topic by looking at rhyming words and discussing why words rhyme. We will 

then look at some short pieces of poetry and identifying the rhyming words in those 
poems.  

 

In Science, the children will be concluding the topic of ‘Being Alive’. They will be 

learning the importance of a healthy diet in their daily life and will be sorting 
healthy and unhealthy food into the different food groups.  

In IPC, the children will be looking at different jobs. We will concentrate on the roles 

people have within school and by the end of the week will be able to name some key 

people within the school staff. The children will also be starting their own model of 

Al Khor, which will include different buildings.  
 

In Art, the children will be learning about the technique of drawing. They will be 

drawing lines and shapes using different materials and colour to create effect.   
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for updates 

from the Year group.  

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 
Yours faithfully Year 1 Team 

In PSHE, will be learning to explain some ways why they are different from their 

friends and understand these differences make us all special and unique. 

 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (7 - 14 January 2018) 


